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August 29, 1989.. Ref: UST89-241-01

W-ootS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington,'D.C. 20555

<; ~ Attn:- Mr. Charles F. MacDonald, Chief
. Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards and
Transportation, NMSS

Ref: Quality Assurance Program Approval for.
Radioactive Material Packages No. 0095-(USNRC
. Letters dated August 8, 1989 and August 23, 1989)

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Since our-current activities are presently conducted under Quality
' Assurance Program Approval'for Radioactive Material Packages No. 0641, we
do not desire to renew Approval No. 0095.

It is~our understanding therefore, that the $150.00 application fee is not
applicable to permitting Approval No. 0095 to expire.

If you have'any questions or comments, please contact the undersigned at
(201) 792-2400, ext. 297.

Sincerely,

.'
_

Mohrbacher, Director.

ffice of Radiation Safety
and Quality-Assurance
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